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Presentation: 

Sauk Valley Community College is halfway through its five-year strategic planning 

cycle.  The next strategic plan will be implemented in FY 2022 with stakeholder and college-

wide discussions taking place in FY 2021.  The Higher Learning Commission (HLC) 

recommends all colleges have a strategic planning process and a strategic plan.  Sauk’s process 

and plan are aligned so that the next strategic plan will be implemented after the HLC 

accreditation visit in 2020-2021. 

During the FY 2019 fiscal year, Sauk completed a strategic planning update.  In early 

2019, faculty and staff were surveyed regarding Sauk’s process on meeting its current strategic 

objectives.  Following this survey, a series of listening sessions were held, during which, faculty, 

staff, and students provided input and assisted with the creation of a SWOT analysis.  The results 

of the survey, listening sessions, and SWOT analysis were taken to OPIC, the College’s 

Organizational Planning and Improvement Committee.  From this information, OPIC created 

recommendations that were taken to the President’s Cabinet for discussion.  As a results of the 

recommendations and discussions, the College has taken steps to increase social media 

marketing and has created a Diversity and Inclusion Committee. 

The OPIC recommendations, SWOT analysis, and sample results from the survey are 

attached.  While Sauk is making excellent progress on a number of the strategic objectives, 

others are lagging behind. 

 
 


